
Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
 
Since there are no new agenda items for consideration, the regular quarterly meeting of the Shelley 
Urban Renewal Agency (SURA) Board set for August 2nd at 9:00 am has been cancelled.  
 
Board members will instead attend a tour of the Golden Valley Natural Facility located within the 
Country Club Road Urban Renewal District for an informational tour. No discussion relating to board 
business or decisions will be had.  
 
The tour will not be open to the public, however a written summary of events may be provided upon 
request by contacting the City of Shelley at 208-357-3390. 
 
Other questions may be directed to Aubrey Carlsen at (208) 233-4535 x1017 
 
By: Aubrey Carlsen 


